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Name 
Russell Frank 
 
Affiliation, if applicable 
Healthcare consumer 
 
Town/City 
Montpelier 
 
Topic 
Other 
 
Comment 
University of Vermont Medical Center Mid-Year Budget Adjustment 
 
I want to encourage you to deny the mid-year budget adjustment submitted by UVMC. The reality is 
Vermonters cannot afford such an increase. Most of us are challenged with limited revenues, increasing 
costs, and need to make hard choices. For the layperson, there is nothing in their submission which 
identifies areas where they are reducing expenditures that will not impact patient care. Until it is clear 
UVMC is doing all they can, I suggest you deny the request. 
 
 
Your public comment will be shared with the Board. To promote transparency, the Board sometimes 
posts public comments on its website. Are you okay with the Board posting your comment? If no, your 
comment will be sent to the Board but not posted. 
Yes 

 


